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11th May 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
Year 4/5 will be visiting Speke Hall in Liverpool on Wednesday 17th May.  The visit is to support the 
children's topic learning about The Tudors. As we will be leaving school straight after registration at 
9:00am prompt, it is essential that children arrive at school on time. We will travel by minibus to and 
from the venue. 
 
Upon arrival, the children will be given a tour of the inside and outside of the hall and will find out 
about the family who lived there. They will also be given the chance to learn a simple dance. After 
lunch the children will be looking at Tudor costumes and artefacts. The day finishes at 2:30pm, so 
we aim to be back at school for 3:30pm.  
 
As the children will be out of school for the whole day, a packed lunch will be required. School will 
provide a packed lunch for those children who usually have a school dinner.  School uniform should 
be worn and as there may be some uneven ground, sensible shoes must be worn. 
 
If you have any questions about this trip, please contact Mrs Bryan at school 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
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